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One month has already past of the New Year. Where does the time go? Hope every one 

had a lovely Christmas. 

Our Annual Clan Dinner is just around the corner. We will be celebrating 30 years of the 

Clan Forsyth Society Australia (Queensland Branch) this year. Hope you can all come 

along and join in the festivities. We will be having it at Harrisville on the 27
th
 March. The 

doors will be open at 5.30pm for a 6.30pm start. We know a few people have trouble 

paying before hand as they don’t have cheque accounts, so if it is more convenient we have 

included our bank details and you can make a direct credit straight into it. If you are going 

to take up this option don’t forget to give a reference (like your initials, don’t just put 
Forsyth) and include this same reference on your form when you send it to Glenys. It all 

sounds complicated but it really is quite simple to make the transaction over the counter at 

your bank. This way no actual money handling takes place, it is just transferred from one 

account to another. 

 

Bank Details: 

 

Commonwealth Bank 

Account Name:- Clan Forsyth Queensland 

BSB:- 064117 

Account No:- 00905178 

Ref. :-  

 

It will be a terrific night with lots of food, dancing and of course chit chat. Because we are 

celebrating our 30 years we will be having a power point display of old photos. Very 

interesting!!!!!! The music will be supplied by Bruce and Baden Mitchell again this year. 

So don’t forget to bring your dancing feet along. 
 

Our genealogy workshop day at Amberley was a great success. We gathered and sorted a 

lot of information. Don’t forget to send your updated family tree information to Heather at 
above address.  
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